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14th November 2022 
 
Dear Parents / Carers 
 
As you may already know, Monday 14th November is the start of this year's BBC Children in Need 
Appeal Week. Our school is excited to be joining with many others around the UK to participate in the 
fundraising programme, the Great SPOTacular! 
 
The Great SPOTacular will help your child learn about the lives of disadvantaged children across the 
whole of the UK. The last couple of years have been incredibly hard for children and young people. 
Living through Covid has caused feelings of anxiety, fear and hopelessness in too many children whilst 
the cost of living crisis is set to lead to even greater anxiety and worry. Children in Need are currently 
funding 1,308 projects supporting children and young people across the UK with their emotional 
wellbeing and mental health.  
 
In school we will be celebrating with a non-uniform day on Friday 18th November. Children who attend 
Nursery Monday to Wednesday will be celebrating on Tuesday 15th November. 
  
For a suggested donation of 50p, children and staff are invited to wear spotty clothes or Pudsey attire. 
In class, the children will be celebrating by designing and decorating Pudsey biscuits. Once decorated, 
the children are welcome to take their biscuits home, if not already eaten! In the afternoon, the 
children will be joining other children across the UK and taking part in a mood booster workout with 
Joe Wicks.  
 
Last year we raised an amazing £415.70, which helped to make a big difference to the lives of children 
and their families.  
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Best wishes 
 
 

 
 
Mrs S Knowles 
Pastoral Leader/ Designated Safeguarding Lead 
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